
Letter of Appeal 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[Local Government Office] 

[Address Line 1] 

[Address Line 2] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to formally appeal for the increased public access to local government documents. 

As a concerned citizen, I believe that transparency is essential for a healthy democracy and helps 

to foster trust between the government and its constituents. 

Currently, access to key documents is limited, creating barriers for residents who wish to stay 

informed about government actions and decisions. I urge you to consider implementing policies 

that would ensure easier access to documents such as meeting minutes, budgets, and reports. 

Increased accessibility would promote public engagement and allow community members to be 

more informed participants in local governance. It would also demonstrate a commitment to 

open government principles. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. I look forward to your positive response 

and am hopeful for a collaborative approach to enhancing public access to local government 

documents. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, ZIP] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 


